
STRIKE APPROVED!
94% OF RNS/PROS VOTED 

96% VOTED YES    
We go back to bargaining on October 25 and 26 and we ask you to join us starting at 9a.m. at the 
Sonesta Hotel, 9950 Slater Ave. in Fountain Valley.
We can no longer be silent. Our old union agreed with management to give away our right to strike and 
to speak out. As a result, standards at FVRMC fell far behind and now we are the lowest paid Tenet 
hospital and we have the worst standards in the community.
Many of us have dedicated our professional lives to healthcare, and some of us are just starting our 
careers in healthcare. This is the time to send a strong message to Tenet that we stand united. The RN/
PRO Bargaining Team appreciate the overwhelming turn out and enormous vote of support authorizing 
us to call a strike, if we are unable to reach a fair contract. 

THE COMMUNITY STANDS WITH US!
DIEDRE THU-HA NGUYEN, CANDIDATE FOR STATE 
ASSEMBLY
“The nurses and healthcare professionals at Fountain Valley Hospital provide 
critical healthcare services to the residents of little Saigon. These residents 
deserve the highest quality of patient care and the workers at Fountain 
Valley deserve adequate respect and resources as the frontline of healthcare 
in Orange County.”

KIM CARR, CANDIDATE FOR STATE SENATE
“I was astonished to hear about the extraordinary conditions the nurses and 
healthcare professionals endured as they battled the awful surges of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Fountain Valley Hospital is THE community hospital in 
Orange County and serves as a safety net for the most at-need patients in 
the area. I support them in their effort to improve the care conditions at the 
hospital.”

JAY CHEN, CANDIDATE FOR U.S. CONGRESS
“The nurses and professionals at Fountain Valley Hospital deserve a fair 
contract that addresses recruitment and retention and protects patient 
health. I stand with you as you fight for your first contract and raise 
standards at Fountain Valley Hospital.”
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